
Printed on: 02/03/2016 09:05:19

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Allen Walley OBJ2015/7079/P 01/03/2016  10:06:18 The next door building to this proposed development is one of only two remaining studios in London 

which has the capacity to record orchestral film scores. The inevitable disruption to the recordings, 

bearing in mind the unavoidable vibration and sound pollution such excavations would entail, is certain 

to jeopardise the future of this top facility. The loss of Air Studios would seriously threaten the future 

of this highly successful and specialised industry which has attracted American film makers to this 

country for many years. Should this planning be approved I, along with many colleagues would 

certainly lose work and income. 

It is unreasonable to treat our original objection as not applying to the second application -  the first 

application should be rejected and our original objections stand for the first and second applications.
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